
AUGUST 2015 

www.catzinc.org 

“ Catz Inc. Webmaster Request” 

To all Catz Inc. members we are still working on the website, this is a long process as we are starting from scratch to try our 
best to get it all done but we need your help with images, We need photos of your amazing cats all breeds needed if you 

could please email the photos to: webmaster@catzinc.org along with the cats name and breed.                                                  
This would be of a great help, and we thank you in advance. 

Don’t forget to like the 
Catz Inc. Facebook page….                                                        

Matt Tunzelmann & Jasmine Bradley are 
your Catz Inc. Facebook promoters  

“New Director at large”                                                                                                                                                   
Welcome back to the Board in this 

role to help where needed:                
Selena Elvines                               

selena@catzinc.org 

“Next BOD Meeting”                          

Our next Board of Directors meeting is 
on 4th October 2015 @ The                   
Birkenhead Library for 11am.                     

“All Members welcome” 

“Whiskas Cat Show” 

Wanganui 

Don’t forget to enter !!!  

Entries must be in to                              
Andrew Phillips by:                                

Post Marked 19th August or 
Emailed by 23rd August                               

Please contact Andrew for more             
information with regards                            

to the show on                        
Email: catfordcats@xtra.co.nz 

“2016 Show Year”                                                                                                                      

Is in the process of being put together by our 
New Show Coordinator ~ Irene Brooks                           

So if any members are able to offer a hand of help please 
email:  shows@catzinc.org 

“Finance”                                                                                                                      

Closing Balance as at the August 2015 
Board of Directors meeting is: 

$15021.60 

 


